The Willows Gala and AGM – June Report

2020 Willow Award Winners Announced on May 26th

The announcement of the 2020 Willow Award Winners took place on May 26th with winner highlights to follow at a future date. More details of how students across the province can participate in our celebration will be posted on our website as they become available.

AGM Registration for June 12th Zoom Meeting

Our AGM will be held on zoom June 12th starting at 9:00 am. All are welcome! Anyone wishing to attend may contact us through our contact form on our website and a link will be forwarded to you.

The Willows will Celebrate 20 Years Beginning in the Fall of 2021

For anyone who has been following the Willows since the beginning it is hard to believe it has been 20 years – years of excitement, challenges, and perseverance. We will be providing details about the anniversary celebrations later in June so plan to engage whether you are involved in a school, public, or special library. The endurance of the award program throughout these many years is a testament to the value of them in the community.

2021 Finalist are posted on website – get the books and get reading!! Visit our website at willowawards.ca .

How to participate in the various activities planned in the future - accessible to the whole province.

- you can submit your launch ideas to win book prizes
- apply to host the spring gala
- take part in one of the many contests that we promote
- continue to encourage the children in your community to read the Willow finalists and vote for their favourites

If you wish to be added to our regular mailing list for updates on the Willows and our various contests and activities, please send a message to https://willowawards.ca/contact-us/.

Respectfully submitted,
Judy Nicholson
SLA Representative to SYRCA Inc Board